
 

Rotary Club of Upper St. Clair – Bethel Park (Breakfast)  
PO Box 12983 

Pittsburgh, PA 15241 

 

                   

The Upper St. Clair- Bethel Park Breakfast Rotary Club is offering its Annual Roy Werner Scholarship 
again this year. 

GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT: 

 

Please announce our scholarship to your students and encourage them to apply. 

The scholarship is in honor of one of our past members, Roy Werner, who had a passion for his service in his 
community and our Rotary Club.  A Scholarship worth $1500 will be awarded to the student who best represents 
Roy’s ideal of community service. 

To apply the student needs to submit an essay of no more than two pages that outlines their service in their 
community, church and/or school.  There is no GPA requirement and the student need only to be continuing their 
education post high school. ( College, Trade School, Business School, ETC.)   

All applications must be submitted by May 16th to the following email address. 

BFINDLE@verizon.net  

Guidance Counselors may want to collect the applications and send them together.  

 

The winner will be chosen and announced by May 30th.  It will be necessary to attend one of our meetings to be 
recognized and receive the grant.  
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